
Road Safety Committee – Reallocation of Funding.  

 
Motion from 

 
 
 
WHEREAS the Road Safety Committee provides a community perspective on road 
safety issues, promotes public awareness and education for road safety initiatives and 
programs, with an aim to enhance community participation and cooperation; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Road Safety Committee approved a work plan for 2020 consisting 
of two separate safety campaigns being the spring Distracted Driving Campaign and the 
fall Pedestrian Safety Campaign; 

 
AND WHEREAS General Committee approved the amount of up to $10,500.00 be 
allocated from the 2020 Committee budget to the Road Safety Committee for the 
purposes of developing the 2020 Distracted Driving Campaign; 
 
AND WHEREAS the campaign was developed but was unable to be implemented fully 
as a result of the COVID-19 closures and there is up to $8000.00 of unused funding 
remaining; 
 
AND WHEREAS the Road Safety Committee is continuing with their 2020 work plan and 
have provided their feedback to proceed with a fall pedestrian safety campaign; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED: 
 
That the unused portion of funding from the Distracted Driving Campaign be reallocated 
to the Road Safety Committee to include the development and delivery of the Pedestrian 
Safety Campaign. 
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